
Rocks N Pops 

We have heard from Simeon Haslam (Rocks N Pops).  

Mr. Haslam will be dropping off some flyers as soon 

as possible. If your child is interested please follow 

the instructions – the sessions will continue to be on 

a Tuesday.   

Website Calendar  

We have now prepared the School Calendar, which will 

be updated regularly. The calendar will give you up to 

date information about events taking place in school.   

   

Happy Birthday! 

Celebrating a birthday this week are:  

Joshua V. – 11th September 

Madeleine H. – 17th September 

Pippin – 17th September 

 

 
Each week, class teachers select a child from every 

year group as Pupil of the Week.  A Pupil of the Week 

has to - Try hard and do their best, be kind and 

thoughtful, be helpful, show respect, be polite, 

consider others, follow the school and classroom 

rules, and be a good friend. 

Reception – Flora Carr 

Year 1 – Toby Thompson 

Year 2 – Freddie Redfern 

Year 3 – Oliver Lamb 

Year 4 – Emily Thompson 

Year 5 – Belle Graham 

Year 6 – Amalie Dawkins 

 

 

 

 

Homework 

Children throughout all year groups will have 

returned home today with their new homework 

books and grids. If you have not already found 

them, homework grids will be in your child’s bag 

and on the website. Do not feel that you have to 

do all of the activities on the grid - we hope there 

is sufficient choice for you to sit down with your 

child and select something that you will both 

enjoy. 

Team Points 

All children within school have been allocated a 

different team (Yellow, Red, Blue or Purple).  A 

weekly total will be calculated for each team and 

announced in Friday’s Collective Worship. In 

addition, the winning team will also appear in the 

Standard.   

At the end of each half term, the team with the 

most points will be awarded with extra playtime! 

This week’s winners are: Blue team 

Fine Diners 

Every Friday the lunchtime staff select a table to 

have their places transformed into the “Fine 

Diners” table. The children sit in mixed year 

groups and can be either school dinners or packed 

lunches.  This is an opportunity to reward children 

who have displayed good manners or kindness to 

others etc. 

Sutton Standard  
Friday 15th September 

 


